
 The current abortion law perpetuates stereotypes towards people with disabilities and 

will have a profoundly negative impact on those with disabilities. 

 It also undermines 30 years of disability protection and fighting for equality in Northern 

Ireland. 

 This Bill would rectify such adverse anomalies. 

 

 


